
Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care, Fort Myers  
 
Dear 
Mr./Mrs.________________________________________________________________
___________________________ 
 
         Your child_________________________________________________will be in our  
           
              One’s____________                     Older Two’s, Younger Three’s__________          
              Two’s____________                     Older Three’s______________ 
                                                          Pre-K- VPK_________________ 
 
           Welcome to Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care! We’d like to express our appreciation 
to all of our families for choosing Bobbie Noonan’s as the school environment for their 
child. We will do our very best to provide you and your child with a positive, challenging 
and enjoyable preschool program. Your child will have the opportunity to be taught by, 
cared for and loved by the most capable and talented staff; who will always be at their 
professional best! Please remember that open communication is the best situation for 
our program. Always feel free to come into the office with any questions or concerns. 
 

Their homeroom teacher will be announced at open house. We have the 
following days reserved for your child beginning August 20th 2018. A new tuition 
contract for the 2018-2019 school is also attached; please sign and return to the office. 
After many requests we are now offering the convenience of accepting credit card 
payments  and online payments, if you are interested please fill out the Tuition Express 
document, you will then be assigned a registration code and enrollment instructions. 
Tuition is still due on the scheduled basis stated in your signed tuition policy. Please 
refer to this to set up accurate payments. Of course we will still accept in school 
payments.  Your new tuition rate goes into effect on August 20th. At this time we have 
your child (children) enrolled for the following days and times; if this is not correct 
please let me know.  
 
                   _____All Day (Daycare, 10 1/2 ½ Hour Day)              _____Five Days 
                    _____Half Day (Preschool, 9:00 to 12:00)               _____Four Days               
                    _____Extended Days (1:00, 2:00, or 3:00)              _____Three Days 
                   _____ Vpk only (9:30 to 12:30)                                _____Two Days  
 
           Please remember if your child is attending full days your tuition is due weekly and 
will be considered late if it is not paid the first day of attendance. Remember to check 



your calendar when paying monthly, some months have 4 or 5 weeks. If your child is 
attending our pre-school program or an extended day program your tuition rate is 
monthly and is also due the first day of attendance. Half day (Preschool children) will 
pay 10 full payments, beginning in August and ending in May. If you have any additional 
questions feel free to stop by the office and I will be happy to assist you. 
             
             The first day of school is an exciting time in your child’s life. Please prepare your 
child for this new experience by explaining what to expect. Children need to know how 
long their day will be, how many days they will be coming to school, etc.  Your child may 
feel anxious and giving them details will make them feel more comfortable about this 
new situation. 
              Remember that learning to like school and liking to learn are closely related. 
Your child’s first school experience can establish a positive or negative attitude toward 
school in the years to come. We will do all we can to make sure that your child’s first 
school experience at our center will remain happy and secure at all times. Praise your 
child as often as you can; positive reinforcement is one of the greatest gifts that you can 
give your child. There is always more to gain by accentuating the positive. A pat on the 
back can go a long way! 
 
               We are looking forward to our upcoming fall program. Our academic preschool 
year begins August 20th.  Remember all children must have current medical and 
immunization forms on file, these forms (3040 and 680) can be obtained from your 
child’s physician, all forms must be current for your child to begin the school year. 
 
               We ask that your child dress in play clothes when coming to school. Our 
children experience various adventures at school and some can become a bit messy. 
Please have your child wear enclosed shoes, not sandals or thongs 
              Your child will need an extra change of clothes to be left at school. Please put 
them in a labeled plastic bag to give to your child’s homeroom teacher. 
 
              Please remember all of our newsletters, calendars, menus, and additional school 
information is on our website. Please go to www.bobbienoonans.com then click on the 
location, select Florida and than click on Fort Myers. We are also requiring that all families join 
the “Remind Me” app. This is completely private messaging system, which will link to our 
newsletters and will allow you to receive important notices. We will use the Remind App for 
all weather related notices. 

 
  VPK ONLY OPEN HOUSE WILL BE HELD ON TUESDAY AUGUST 14H FROM 5:30 P.M. TO 
6::30 P.M.  Come and meet your child’s teacher.  
               
Wednesday, August 15th OPEN HOUSE PLEASE JOIN US FROM 6:15 to 7:15 for all areas. 
Please join us and meet your child’s teacher.   
 
                                                                                                  Mrs. Diane 

http://www.bobbienoonans.com/


 


